
 

                   PUBLIC NOTICE 
VILLAGE OF ELKHART LAKE 

PUBLIC INFORMATION SESSION ON THE  
NEW WELCOME CENTER (41 E. RHINE ST.) AND  
PUBLIC WORKS FACILITY (151 E. MAPLE ST.)  

AUGUST 6, 2025 – 4 – 6 pm 
 

The Village of Elkhart Lake will be holding a public information session on 
Wednesday, August 6, 2025 from 4 – 6 pm in the Grashorn Civic Center located 
at 84 N. Lake Street to provide information on the new Welcome Center and 
Public Works Facility.  There will be two brief presentations by the Village and its 
team at 4:15 pm and 5:15 pm. This public information session will allow for 
information on the proposed buildings and will allow for residents to provide 
feedback and comments.  
 
Jessica Reilly 
Administrator/Clerk-Treasurer   
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT A MAJORITY OF THE VILLAGE BOARD, PLANNING 

COMMISSION AND/OR ANY SPECIAL VILLAGE COMMITTEE OR COMMISSION MAY BE 

PRESENT AT THIS MEETING FOR INFORMATIONAL PURPOSES  


